
           gleadless valley masterplan consultation                                     

Councillors Paul Turpin and Alexi Dimond have contributed to 
proposals that will improve homes, green spaces, opportunities for 
jobs and training, and will improve youth provision. 

Paul said “So far there is no commitment in the masterplan for 
renewable energy in homes but with your help this could become an 
integral part of the plan. It would mean lower energy bills, prevent fuel 
poverty and increase fuel resilience from volatile 
world energy markets.” 

Please complete the consultation by 4 March  
www.sheffield.gov.uk/gleadlessvalley

Carfield Primary School has 
introduced a long-term street 
closure for the safety of 
children, going to and from 
school. 

Gleadless Valley Green candidate 
and Carfield parent Marieanne 
Elliot, commented,
 “Carfield is one of the first 
schools to introduce this, they 
have really got behind it and 
have a small group of fantastic 
parent volunteers. 
Greens support the scheme as 
it improves safety for children, 
encourages active travel and 
reduces air pollution outside the 
school. It’s really positive to see 
another local school, Anns Grove 
Primary, has just introduced this 
too.”

Cllr Alexi Dimond helped out at 
the Anns Grove school closure 
and said, “The closure means its 
safer for children arriving, with 
reduced pollution.”

Cllr Paul Turpin in Gleadless Valley

Marieanne Elliot, parent 
volunteer at Carfield

Cllr Alexi Dimond at  Anns Grove

safer school streets
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Your councillors, Paul and 
Alexi, have been working with 
the council and the community 
to introduce road safety 
measures in Heeley. 
There will be a 20mph zone 
and the school street closure 
at Anns Grove Primary has just 
been introduced. 

Work is ongoing to find a 
solution for the dangerous 
Myrtle Road. 

Your Green councillors, since 
May 2021, have:

 city-wide news

Put Sheffield City 
Council on a 2030 net 
zero emissions pathway.
Developed a 10 point 
council climate plan.
Progressed £1.3 milion 
carbon reduction 
funding for business.
Begun phasing out 
the use of poisonous 
glyphosate in parks and 
children’s play areas.
Promoted plans to 
retrofit council homes, 
makes homes warmer 
and provide skilled jobs.

Worked on an 
Employment and Skills 
Strategy to create the 
10,000 green jobs
needed to tackle the 
climate crisis.

Initiated a Developers 
Charter - a first in the 
UK. This will oblige 
developers to present a 
Climate Change 
Declaration as part of 
the planning process.

Working with Meersbrook Park 
Users Trust, local Greens will 
resume efforts in the spring to 
improve play facilities in the 
playground.

meersbrook park playground
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road safety changes

Cllr Alexi Dimond joined the 
Gleadless Valley Wildlife Trust 
to help with conservation work 
in Rollestone Wood. 

Cllrs Paul and Alexi 
ensured that the car 
park at Heeley Green 
was re-surfaced, 
following requests 
from residents.

car park re-surfaced
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ROLLESTONE WOOD CONSERVATION WORK

If you are interested in 
volunteering please email 
gvwtwildlife@hotmail.co.uk
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